
Deadline for article submission for next month is May 10th, 2009    E-Mail   aladyfish@verizon.net 

COME VISIT and DIVE 
WITH YOUR FRIENDS and NEIGHBORS   

  Bay Area Divers meet at Chabuca’s 316 W NASA Rd 1, Webster, TX 
77598 at 7:30 pm the last Wednesday of each month (except December).   

GUESTS ARE ALWAYS WELCOME!  

B.A.D. Board of Directors meeting at Don Julio's Mexican     
Restaurant & Cantina, 2900 East NASA Parkway, Seabrook, 
TX 77586. Which is between Kirby Blvd. and Hwy 146. on the 

first Tuesday of each month at 7:00 pm.  
All members are welcome. 

      
   April 

 

            7            BAD BOD Meeting              
         29            BAD General Membership Meeting  

   May              
            5            BAD BOD Meeting              
       22-24 1st Annual Spearfishing Rodeo—  

  Maximum Scuba 
          27            BAD General Membership Meeting 
                      30            Windy Point campout on Lake                   

Travis. 
   June 

 

            2            BAD BOD Meeting              
         13  Not  sure where yet – any ideas??? 
         24            BAD General Membership Meeting  

  July             
            7            BAD BOD Meeting              
          18           Annual Dive Picnic and Campout   

at the Blue Lagoon in Huntsville—  
  Bill Jones 

          27  8th Annual Bill Jones 2009   
   Cozumel Vacation  

         29            BAD General Membership Meeting  

   August             
            4            BAD BOD Meeting              
         26            BAD General Membership Meeting  

  September              
            8            BAD BOD Meeting              
         30            BAD General Membership Meeting      

WEBSITE:       
www.bayareadivers.org

 

      

.  

The BAD Calendar 

April 29th, 2009  - General Meeting 
Social starts at 7pm - Meeting at 7:30pm  

This meeting will be held at  

Chabuca’s on NASA Rd. 1, Webster, TX

    

Speaker of the Month — Maria, the volunteer coordinator from 
the Moody Gardens Aquarium in Galveston. Maria, is bringing 
some GREAT information on how to volunteer to work behind 

the scenes. What is required to get involved, and answer  
questions. One of the requirements is to get a physical to qualify 

for the program at their own physician’s office.   
This should be fun, see you there. 

April 

Tory Jenkins 1 

Bess Bright  2 
Don Barnes 5 

Neil Lowrey 7 
Jennifer Kamman  8 
Forrest DeVore 11 
Cathleen Dwire 14 

Cliff Riley 14 
Wayne Ayer  24 

http://www.bayareadivers.org
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Meetings ARE OPEN TO All, so come on out and join 
us for our next meeting TUESDAY, April  7th, 2009 at 
7:00 PM at Don Julio's Mexican Restaurant &       
Cantina, 2900 East NASA Parkway, Seabrook, TX 
77586. Which is between Kirby Blvd. and Hwy 146. 
Everyone is encouraged to attend as we appreciate      
everyone’s participation and your input. Come earlier 
if you would like to eat and visit with some of us prior to 
the meeting. 

By: Jim Delane                     

Would like to thank Jim Delane   
For purchasing your door prizes from  
for the club for the month of March. 

Almost everyone

 

that attended the meeting 

won a Door Prize 
So you see — sometimes it pays to go to  

the meeting. 

 

At the last General Meeting: 
Wednesday - March 25, 2009  

THANK YOU! Our guest speaker for March was  
Randy Widaman, he shared his views and gave a great 
presentation on his upcoming excursion to CoCoView 
Resort on beautiful Roatan, Bay Island Honduras. This 
will be Randy’s ninth year to take a group to one of the 
best diving locations in the world. If you missed it you 

really missed lots of pictures and the excitement.  

Summer is upon us and it is time to start diving!! Our first 
attempt at a local dive was April 18th at 288 Lake but it 
was definitely a washout. I don't know about y'all but I 
had a good 4 inches of rain at my place. The next sched-
uled club dive is May 30th at Windy Park at Lake Travis/
Austin. It is a campout weekend or just spend the day type 
of dive.   

If you are planning to do a dive anytime, please let us 
know. Generally, there are some BADdies that are just 
looking for an excuse to don gear and blow bubbles. Also, 
I encourage you to join the Dive Around Texas program. 
www.DiveAroundTexas.com

 

is the place to get info. 
http://www.divearoundtexas.com/Shops.htm

 

is where you 
go to find participating shops. There are a lot of shops in 
the Houston area that support Bay Area Divers and the 
SCUBA Divers Market and Expo. Check out the list and 
support those that support us. You can see which dive 
shops support us at http://bayareadivers.org/event-flea-
market/2008-exhibitors-list.htm

  

Basically, you join for a 
nominal fee, get a cool t-shirt, dive like you are going to 
dive anyway and get in the running for some cool prizes.   

It is official, we will be having out general meetings at 
Chabuca's Grill on NASA Rd. There is no obligation to 
buy any food or drink. However, it is available. A lot of us 
do not have time to eat before the meeting so this is            
convenient. I hope everyone likes the change of venue. 
The April guest speaker will be the Moody Gardens 
Aquarium Volunteer Program. This program offers the 
opportunity to dive warm clear water all year.  

See you at the meeting!   

Dive Safe - Dive Often! 
Jim  

http://www.bayareadivers.org
http://www.DiveAroundTexas.com
http://www.divearoundtexas.com/Shops.htm
http://bayareadivers.org/event-flea-
market/2008-exhibitors-list.htm
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Members -

 
Please

 
go on the web & fill out a 

membership form, send it in or bring it to the 
It's a new year with new fun activities for Bay Area      
Divers.  Starting this January, B.A.D. will be giving     
participation tickets to members for events throughout the 
year. With the proceeds from the 50/50 raffles at the  
meetings, B.A.D will award the winner of the participation  
raffle a gift certificate to Maximum Scuba with a        
minimum balance of $300 at the Anniversary Dinner in 
November. Depending on the success of the 50/50 raffles, 
this amount could significantly increase. The more you 
participate, the better your odds of winning.  

In order to get a ticket put in the drawing, members can do 
a number of things: 
1. Become a new member or renew membership. 
2. Attend a monthly meeting, board of directors meeting        
          or Texas Gulf Coast Counsel meeting. 
3.   Attend a club sponsored event or outing. 
4.   Bring a guest. 
5.   Volunteer to bring food or door prizes. 
6. Submit an article or picture for the newsletter 
7.    Submit an article or picture for the website.  

New Members — Blaine Newlin & Yessenia,  
Allison, Maria, Meyar  

Re—Newed Members — Jimmy Atkinson,  
Rodney (PeeWee) Dwire, & new Grandson –

Scott William Dwire, Jose Garcia,  
Rebecca Jacobs, Bill Jones,  

David & Cindy Romano,  
Donald G. & Rebecca Vanderslice 

 

Jim Jenkins 

Jim Jenkins is our member of the month for March 
2009.  Jim has been a BAD member for 2 years and he 
first started diving because of his love of the water.  He 
was born in St. Louis, Missouri and currently lives in 
Nassau Bay.  He owns a local construction company and 
he has two children that also dive, Justin and         
Samantha.  Jim's favorite dive spot so far is the Florida 
Keys and he hopes to dive in Honduras some day 
soon.  His other hobbies include fishing, boating, and 
CARS! 

 

Any Member of the Bay Area Dive Club can run an 
add for as long as you would like.    

Business Card size would be $10.00 a month

 

Double Business card size would be $20.00        

 

a month.  

  

Please contact Editor:  aladyfish@verizon.net

 

We Put the FUN

 

In FUNdraiser!

 

Started July 2008, we will be having new  

50/50 Raffle at meetings. 

It's easy to play and you can win cash. 

Simply buy a ticket for a dollar or  

6 for  five dollars, 

And at the end of the meeting,  

the winner gets half the pot!   

Neil Lowery was March Winner

 

Rodney (PeeWee) Dwire, New Grandson –   

Scott William Dwire  

Born 4-8-09 to the proud parents  
    of  Jack and Cathleen Dwire

 

Weighed 7 1 1/2 lbs. 19 inches long 
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Using an underwater robot, marine biologists found 
almost 30,000 colonies  
By Rossella Lorenzi          updated 1:06 p.m. PT, Thurs., April 16, 2009  

Sent in by Jim Ward  

The narrow stretch of water 
known as the Strait of Messina, 
where the mythical sea monsters 
Scylla and Charybdis swallowed 
sailors and ships, hides the 
world's largest forest of black 
coral, shown here, according to a 
new survey of the Mediterranean 
Sea bed.   

The narrow stretch of water known as the Strait of 
Messina, where the mythical sea monsters

 

Scylla and 
Charybdis swallowed sailors and ships, hides the world's 
largest forest of black coral, according to a new survey of 
the Mediterranean sea bed.  

Using an underwater robot, marine biologists at Italy's 
Institute for Environmental Protection

 

and Research found 
almost 30,000 colonies of Antipathella subpinnata coral at 
a depth of between180 and 328 feet (55 and 100 meters).  

The coral was found near the town of Scilla, off the coast 
Calabria in southern Italy.  

"In that stretch of water, images taken by the robot 
showed a seascape completely dominated by spectacular 
tree-like colonies of black coral, some more than 3.3 feet 
(1 meter) high. This is the first time these rare species are 
observed in their natural habitat," biologist Eva Salvati 
told Discovery News.  

The town of Scilla, near the site of the coral discovery, 
was described by the ancient Greek writer Homer, as   
being home to a six-headed sea monster

 

named Scilla. The 
monster flashed three rows of sharp teeth in each of its six 
heads and rumbled along on 12 feet.   

Not far from Scylla's cave, on the opposite Sicilian shore, 
lived another sea monster, Charybdis, who sucked passing 
ships into its vortex along that narrow stretch of water.  

Together, Scylla and Charybdis made the Strait of 
Messina one of the Mediterranean's most insidious       
passages: ships sailing there were almost certain to be  
destroyed by one of the monsters. Could the black coral 
have contributed to the region's lore? Perhaps only       
indirectly, said Salvati.   

To Read more visit: http://www.msnbc.msn.com/
id/30250258/
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By Doug Gross                CNN 
Sent in by Jim Ward  

Leatherback tortoises can grow to weigh 
more than 2,000 pounds.   

With the exception of that 
come-from-behind win over 
an overconfident hare, turtles 
and racing have never really 
been a very good match.   

But with the help of some high-tech tracking devices, a 
fan-friendly Web site and a little star power, conservation 
officials are hoping a contest among 11 leatherback    
tortoises will raise awareness, and some money, for the 
critically endangered species.  

The Great Turtle Race, in which the turtles paddle 3,700 
miles from their feeding grounds off the coast of Nova 
Scotia to the Caribbean -- where they breed and nest -- 
begins Thursday.  

It's a trek that would only qualify as a sprint by the very 
relaxed standards of turtles that can grow bigger than 
2,000 pounds.  

The two-week online race is actually a simulation of a 
journey the turtles have already made -- taking between 
4½ and six months.  

"What we're hoping to do these next two weeks is have as 
many people as we possibly can come to the Web site, 
get involved in the race and have some fun with it," said 
Rod Mast, vice president of Conservation International, 
which is sponsoring the race along with National       
Geographic and the Canadian Sea Turtle Network.  

The largest turtles on Earth, leatherbacks once were  
plentiful in every ocean but the Arctic and Antarctic. 
While their population in the Atlantic Ocean is believed 
to be stable, other populations, including those in the  
Pacific, are dwindling dramatically.  

Threats to the leatherbacks include accidental capture by 
fishing boats and development on beaches where they 
nest. They feed almost exclusively on jellyfish, and many 
have accidentally swallowed plastic bags dumped into the 
ocean, Mast said.  

This year, rock bands R.E.M. and Pearl Jam have both 
sponsored a turtle. (One of the turtles mentioned on the 
Web site, http://animals.nationalgeographic.com/animals/
article/greatturtlerace.html, is named Nightswimmer --

 

presumably a reference to R.E.M.'s song 
"Nightswimming.")

  

http://www.msnbc.msn.com/
id/30250258/
http://animals.nationalgeographic.com/animals/
article/greatturtlerace.html


Deadline for article submission for next month is May 10th, 2009    E-Mail   aladyfish@verizon.net 

 
Category: Ocean View

 
Posted on: January 5, 2009 10:47 AM, by Jen-
nifer L. Jacquet

   
Check out this video shot in the Sea of 
Cortez a friend from the Surfrider Foundation

 

sent along. 
It is a great reminder of the magnificent life that still   
exists in the ocean. But can you imagine what it was like 
200 years ago?  

http://scienceblogs.com/shiftingbaselines/2009/01/
dolphin_stampede.php

   

Why are green sea turtles called green sea turtles?  
Sent in by Dennis Camp   

Answers:   
It is named a green sea turtle because of the greenish 
color of its fat and flesh, not because of any green on its 
carapace.  

The Green Sea Turtle, Chelonia mydas, is the largest hard
-shelled sea turtle in the world. It ranges in length from 2 
to 6 feet with males averaging a little larger than females. 
They can weigh up to 600 pounds. Adult females weigh 
on average 300 pounds and males weigh just a  little 
more. Their carapace (top shell) can be olive green, 
brown, or black, depending on geographic  location (Crite 
2000). Their plastron (bottom shell) is yellow (U.S. Dept. 
of Commerce 2001). They are called Green Sea Turtles 
because of the color of their flesh. Their limbs, which 
are flattened and flipper-like, are used for swimming. 
Green Sea Turtle hatchlings weigh less than 1 ounce and 
are 5 to 10 centimeters in length. They are black on top 
and white on the bottom.  

http://www.earlham.edu/~klostma/greenseaturtle.htm

  

New world record in Freediving  Sent in by Dennis  Camp  

A 37-year-old British woman has set a new world record in 
freediving with a 314-foot ocean plunge on a single breath.  

Sara Campbell completed the dive in three minutes, 34    
seconds in the Vertical Blue competition this week, off Long 
Island in the Bahamas. Campbell was competing in the      
constant weight discipline, which requires athletes to       
descend and surface using only the power of their body and 
a large fin attached to their feet.  

The record was certified by Grant Graves, a judge from the 
International Association for the Development of Apnea, 
which oversees the extreme sport of breath-hold diving.  

Campbell now holds three world records. 

  
Sent in by Dennis Camp  

Age and Gender Plays A Big Part In Diving Deaths: 
According to a study by Divers Alert Network's medical 
researchers in the journal Diving and Hyperbaric     
Medicine, DAN-insured members age 60 and over have 
a relative risk four times greater than that of male     
teenager. Young male divers also have a four-fold 
greater mortality risk than young female divers.       
However, differences in risk associated with gender   
disappear by age 60, leaving "senior divers" of either sex 
as the most affected by dive-related deaths. Why is that? 
Read our May issue as we explore the reasons in the   
final part of our "Why Divers Die" series.  

Get Educated With DAN's Online Seminars: To be up 
to date on dive health and safety issues before their next 
dive trip, members of Divers Alert Network can watch 
its new online training seminars for free (non-members 
can watch for $25 each). Current topics include taking 
care of your ears during a dive, diabetes and diving, and 
decompression illness, and more are coming throughout 
the year. The online seminars are here: 
https://www.diversalertnetwork.org/training/seminars/
seminars.aspx

  

Is The Great Barrier Reef A Disaster Area?  
Sent in by Dennis Camp 

Australian officials say 
they don't know exactly 
how much damage Tropi-
cal Cyclone Hamish did 
when it hit the Reef on 
March 8, but the category-
five storm caused the worst  
cyclone damage in more than 30 years, especially to the 
southern end. While some want the government to     
declare it a natural disaster area, Whitsunday Charter 
Boat Association spokesman Greg Lambert says dive 
operators in his group haven't seen any significant    
damage. Still, it doesn't seem like the best time to dive 
southern Reef sites like Heron Island and Lady   Elliot 
Islands - the Queensland Fisheries Department says it 
could take up to a year before fish numbers return to   
normal there. Diving north of Cairns and Townsville is a 
better bet.  

Read more at: http://www.abc.net.au/news/
stories/2009/03/21/2522529.htm
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The Neptune Memorial Reef 
is an environmentally friendly 
alternative to a traditional   
funeral and cemetery burial. It 
has become a celebration of 
life currently  memorializing 
over 100 patrons. And as a 
unique option for cremated remains, it not only         
provides an extraordinary eternal resting place for the 
departed, it was constructed to regenerate life in the 
ocean.  We take a lot from our environment while we 
live. Here's an  opportunity to give something 
back.  Call it "life after life".  

Located 3.25 miles east of Key Biscayne in Miami,  FL 
- GPS coordinates N25º 42.036', W80º 05.409' - the 
Reef is the largest man-made reef ever con-
ceived.  Over 16 acres of barren ocean floor is being                     
transformed.  Our completed first phase is a classical 
recreation of the Lost City, 40 feet under the sea.  The 
natural surroundings in which the structures were 
placed have produced a marine habitat to promote coral 
and marine organism while creating the ultimate ‘Green 
Burial' opportunity. A recent marine study conducted 
by the Department of Environmental Resource       
Management [DERM] concluded that marine life 
around the reef has gone from the zero to thousands in 
two years. What better way to memorialize and       
celebrate "life  after life".  

In addition to providing a permanent legacy for those 
who loved the ocean, the Neptune Memorial Reef is 
attracting recreational scuba divers, marine biologists, 
students, researchers and ecologists from all over the 
world.  There is no charge to visit the reef.  

To learn more about this innovative way to leave a    
legacy you can call us at 1-888-716-7333 (REEF), 
email us at reefinfo@nmreef.com

 

or give us your     
contact   information

 

and we'll get right back to you. 

Sunday, April 12, 2009   

QUITO, Ecuador —      
Ecuador officials say a 

volcano is erupting in the 
Galapagos Islands and 
could harm unique wildlife.  

The Galapagos National 
Park says La Cumbre volcano began spewing lava, gas 
and smoke on  uninhabited Fernandina Island on Saturday  
after four years of inactivity.  

The park says in a statement the eruption is not a threat to     
people living on nearby Isabela Island. But it says lava 
flowing to the sea will likely affect marine and terrestrial 
iguanas, sea lions and other fauna.  

The Galapagos are home

 

to unique animal and plant     
species that became the basis for Charles Darwin's theory 
of evolution.  

Scientists say Fernandina is the island with the most     
volcanic activity in the archipelago. La Cumbre last 
erupted in May 2005. 

 

Kralendijk, Bonaire – (April 15, 2009) – The strength of 
Bonaire as a vacation destination and of Atlanta as a      
connecting hub is reinforced by the decision of Delta, the 
world’s largest airline, to add a second flight from Atlanta 
to the island of Bonaire, effective October 2, 2009.  

“We are pleased that Delta has recognized the increased 
need for airlift to Bonaire and has responded quickly to that 
need,” stated Ronella Tjin Asjoe-Croes, Director of     
Tourism.  She continues, “This new Delta flight schedule 
will allow ample time for many of Bonaire’s North    
American visitors to conveniently connect to and from their 
home gateways.”  

In 2009, the island will be Celebrating Bonaire's        
Commitment to Conservation, commemorating the 40th 

Anniversary of Washington Slagbaai National Park and 
the 30th Anniversary of the Bonaire National Marie Park. 
There will be a variety of festivities and events throughout 
the year, celebrating these combined years of nature     
protection for the island.  

For more information on Bonaire contact the Tourism      
Corporation Bonaire in the U.S. at 1-800-BONAIRE or visit 
Bonaire's official web site at www.tourismbonaire.com

  

NOAA's Coral Reef Conservation Program and the   
National Science Teacher Association present a web 
seminar Coral Bleaching. This FREE web seminar is 
and interactive session that introduces educators to 
the basic science behind this climate change-related 
threat that affects coral reef ecosystems worldwide.   

Register today at: 
http://learningcenter.nsta.org/products/
symposia_seminars/NewOrleans09/NOAA/

http://www.tourismbonaire.com
http://learningcenter.nsta.org/products/
symposia_seminars/NewOrleans09/NOAA/
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For more info:

 

Contact: Maximum Scuba        Jeni Taylor       281-291-9911

 

www.spearfishingtournament.com

 

REGISTRATION

 

Pre-registration is $50.00 for 1 Division and $75.00 for 2 Divisions. ( Scuba and Free ) Late registration fee is 75.00 after 
May 14th. 

Prizes:

  

Community Toyota  - 2009  Toyota Tundra 2WD Double Cab 
Freestyle Watches - 2 Freestyle Watches 

www.spearfishingheadquarters.com

  

- 2 $500.00 gift certificates 
OTB (Over The Beach Boots) - 1  pair of Dive Boots 

Mario's Flying Pizza - 1 gift certificate for 2 
Texas Bluewater Assassins - 2 free club memberships with shirts 

TW Welding and Fabrication -  $1,500.00 
XTICKERS Designs - $ 500.00 in banners for the Tournament 

Push Play Designs - Tournament T-shirts 
Spearfishing Cozumel - 5 spearfishing trips & 10 shirts 

Happy Hooker Charters - 1 youth fishing/Spearfishing trips  
& $250 cash 

--------- and more -------- 

It is with pleasure that Maximum Scuba extends an 
invitation for your participation in the  Maximum 
Scuba's 1st Annual Spearfishing Rodeo. The 

Spearfishing Rodeo, above all else, is a social event 
and a time for persons who enjoy  

spearfishing to come together for some friendly 
competition and bragging rights. In making the 

rules, every effort was made to make this the safest 
tournament possible without ruining the fun. 

Net Proceeds will be donated to Texas Children's 
Hospital. Children always come first! 

 
I would like to share the website for an ocean-themed CD which 
I recently released.  These original songs are based, in part, on 
the writings of Rachel Carson, Jacque Cousteau, Doc Ricketts, 
and others.  The songs are great for all ages, child to adult.  
So, here is the website:  

www.songoftheoceans.comIf you visit the music link, you will 
have FREE access to the entire 11 songs.  Also, I invite you to 
read the lyrics and bios, and take a look at the pics. And, please, 
sign in the GUESTBOOK, and let me know how you like the 
songs.  

One note about the songs:  While I play many of the instruments 
on the project, you may recognize Mary Youngblood (Native-
American flute) on 'Plastic Island' and Heidi (Clare) Lambert 
(fiddle) on 'Slammin' Salmon'.  

Enjoy! 
Gary 

Celebrate Earth Day with Jean-Michel Cousteau: 
Ocean Adventures!  

Bring killer whales into your classroom with the new       
resources available on the Jean-Michel Cousteau: Ocean    
Adventures website. Teach about adaptations, ecosystems 
and human impact on the environment with lessons about 
orca culture and salmon farms in the Pacific Northwest.  

www.pbs.org/oceanadventures/educators/killerwhale

    

A free webinar for educators featuring Jean-Michel Couteau, 
hosted by PBS Teachers and Classroom 2.0, will be held on 
Monday, May 4 at 5pm PT. Jean-Michel Cousteau will    
discuss the importance of educating young people 
about the ocean and the vital role of teachers in inspiring  
students to become stewards of the environment. For more 
information about the webinar "Diving Into the Digital World 
of Marine Science," please visit http://www.pbsteachers.org/
webinar. 

http://www.spearfishingheadquarters.com
http://www.songoftheoceans.comIf
http://www.pbs.org/oceanadventures/educators/killerwhale
http://www.pbsteachers.org/
http://webinar
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Cozumel  May 24-31 
Cozumel  June 24-28 

Little Cayman  June 27 July 4 
Cozumel July 18-25 
Cozumel Sept 9-13 
Cozumel Oct 21-25 
Curacao  Nov 21-28    

Lembeh Straits, Indonesia  Kasawari Resort  
w/ Bali extension    Oct       

Mar 12/13 
Apr 11/12 
May 16/17 

July 2/3 
Aug 8/9 

Aug 20/21 
Sept 19/20 

The FLOWER GARDENS –     
                 

                              
                                  

                         Capt Waldo 
                             

Act Now!  Many of these trips will sell out quickly!  ACT 
NOW and receive a $25 Gift Certificate from Captain 
Waldo’s Aquatic Emporium.  Offer ends soon, so ACT 
NOW!  

Contact me for details.....or use this link> http://
www.spreeexpeditions.com/Default.asp?
ds=Captain+Waldo

 

Capt Waldo  Aka Dennis Camp 
Denis@captianwaldos.com

   
Please visit our web site for details and  
photos:  http://flowergarden.noaa.gov.

     
April  2009  
E a r l y P a r t o f M o n t h 
Hammerhead sharks and spotted eagle rays school 
around the banks.  

25-26 Earth Day Celebration, Moody Gardens -     
Galveston, TX—10 a.m.-4 p.m. The sanctuary will host 
an information and activity booth during Moody Gardens 
annual Earth Day festivities. Volunteers needed. Please 
contact Kelly Drinnen.  

May 2009  
15 National Endangered Species Day—Learn more 
about loggerhead sea turtle studies

 

in the sanctuary. Both 
loggerhead (threatened) and hawksbill (endangered) sea 
turtles are regular visitors to the Flower Garden Banks 
National Marine Sanctuary.  

19 Sci-Tek - College of the Mainland, Texas City, TX 
Sanctuary education staff will conduct interactive       
sessions on coral reefs and the Flower Garden Banks 
NMS for 4th grade students from across Galveston 
County. For more information, contact Kelly Drinnen.  

July 2009  
All Month 
Whale sharks may be sighted in the sanctuary. So book 
your trips early. 

Email Mr.Bill.Jones@comcast.net

 

for details.  

Friday, May 1, 2009:  Open Water Class 6:00p-10:00p 
  Lecture Chapter 1 & 2  Clear Lake/NASA area 
Saturday, May 2, 2009  8:00a-Noon  Knowledge Reviews & 
Tests Chapters 1 & 2 Lecture Chapter 3 & 4  Clear Lake/NASA area 
Saturday, May 2, 2009  1:00a-6:30p  POOL all scuba gear  
Required Area Pool 
Sunday, May 3, 2009  8:30a-3:30p Knowledge Reviews & Tests 
Chapters 3, 4, & 5  and the Final Ex  Clear Lake/NASA area 
Saturday, May 9, 2009  9:00a-5:00p Open Water Certification 
Dive 1,2, & 3 at Blue Lagoon in Huntsville 
Sunday, May 10, 2009  9:00a-3:30p Open Water Certification 
Dive 4 at Blue Lagoon in Huntsville 
EMail me now if you want to do Advanced Classes, Nitrox 
EANx, Rescue, Refreshers, and Specialties.  You can do those at 
Blue Lagoon 2, You are welcome to join us to just party or try out 
your Scuba gear. 

http://www.spreeexpeditions.com/Default.asp?
ds=Captain+Waldo
http://flowergarden.noaa.gov


Deadline for article submission for next month is May 10th, 2009    E-Mail   aladyfish@verizon.net 

                  Store Hours 

                 
              

    

ALL LEVELS OF SCUBA TRAINING  
Basic Snorkeling thru Advanced Technical 

Deep Water Aerobics 
Indoor Heated Pool on Premise  

  Equipment from most major manufacture 
  Computers  Tanks  Dry Suits  BCD’s

 

  Regulators    Wet Suits    Spear fishing

  

  Apparel    Photography    Jewelry

   

Dive Accessories of all kinds   

  WORLDWIDE TRAVEL DESTINATIONS 
                        Groups     Individual    Clubs

  

  1307 First Street   Humble, TX 77338               
Tel: (281) 540-1616 Fax: (281) 446-8861 

  Email: rebecca@wwdive.com

 

Website: www.wwdive.com
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Monday-Friday 10am-7pm  
      Saturday 9am-6pm 
    January thru end of  
August open 7 days a week 

   

September 12-19, 
2009  

  Join Capt. Randy                       
at CocoView Dive Resort   

8 Days, 7 Nights - $1649/$1699  
pp, dbl occ., tax incl. 

Includes: Air Fare (Houston to Roatan Round trip) 
Ground Transportation, Hotel Accommodations   

3 Meals per day - 2 Boat trips Per Day  
(2 Tanks per boat trip) 

Unlimited shore Diving (Reefs, Wreck and 2 Walls) - All Taxes.  

NOTE: Due to fluctuations in airfare, prices  
are subject to change until booked and Paid in full by ALL  

Make checks payable to: Randy Widaman and mail to  
2208 Mimosa Court, League City, Texas 77573.  

Email: cap10randy@comcast.net  
home phone is 281-338-8808  

and cell phone is 832-264-8047. 


